Lori Martin
M —_7—__

From: selina william |

Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 8:50 PM
To: Lori Martin
Subject: Adu’s

I believe adu’s need their own address for privacy and safety reasons. Also, | live in Bayside where our homes are 6 feet
apart. If we required tinted windows for privacy, all of our windows would be tinted. There is no way that could be a
universal standard in Hercules.

Selina Williams

Sent from my iPhone






